
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

HCR 80 2024 Regular Session Farnum

Directs the La. State Law Institute to study provisions of the Private Works Act relative to
protecting a homeowner from having to pay twice for work in order to avoid personal claims
by unpaid claimants and to report its findings by Jan. 25, 2025.


